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In 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wakool Writers Bounce Into Burraboi 
 

Upcoming Events 
TERM 4 2012 
 

3rd – 6th December 

K/1/2 Swimming 

 

6th December 

K/1/2 Swimming Party 

 

CCK Deniliquin 

 

10th December 

3/4/5/6 Swimming  

Echuca 

 

12th December 

Year 6 Dinner 

 

17th December 

Presentation Night 

 

18th December 

3/4/5/6 Swimming & 

Movies - Echuca 

 

19th December 

Last Day – Students 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Wakool Burraboi  
     PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 
 
 

  
Hello to everyone in  

Wakool Burraboi’s Learning Community 
 
The school sign reads “Week Nine” and it showed how far our students have come 
in 2012 at our last Whole School Assembly on Thursday. A big thank you to all the 
parents, families and friends who beat the heat to support and celebrate our 
students. It was a great way to end the week. Our school leaders were exceptional 
in their smooth running of the agenda. Congratulations to all the students who 
received awards. A big thank you to Kasey, Bruce and Jana who played our 
National Anthem on their ukuleles! The students continue to impress us with their 
ukulele playing and singing. Our South West Music Teachers are equally pleased 
with the boys and girls achievements in the Music Program. We look forward to 
continuing the innovative program in 2013 in Semester Two. 
 
Last Tuesday, teachers and interested parents and community members up skilled 
in First Aid by completing a refresher course. We would like to thank our helpful 
and informative trainer Raelene for delivering the content. It was very clear that 
there were no aspiring actors in the group, the acting scenarios were very cheesy 
but allowed participants to practise responding to emergencies. 
    
It is a busy time around our school at present with many end of year events being 
organised. Last week Vicky completed the school’s annual financial roll over, which 
is a very important part of the administration year. The teachers are also assessing 
students and writing end of year Student Reports. Furthermore, the Year Six dinner 
is currently in the process of being organised. We appreciate the kind offers to help 
on the night. All necessary parent helpers have being contacted and we look 
forward to treating the Year Six students and parents to a celebration dinner on 
Wednesday the 12th of December.  A big thank you to Mrs Mathers for designing 
and creating the special cool invites. I am also working with Vicky and staff with the 
organisation for our Annual Presentation Day. The 2013 Swimming Program has 
been very successful due to good behaviour and a positive attitude from students 
and good organisation by our swimming teachers. Lots happening and so much to 
look forward to.  
 
A big thank you to staff who have made changes to how and where the students 
will spend their playtimes to reduce the effects of the heat wave (movies inside and 
board games in the library). Students are also reminded how important it is to wear 
their school hat and drink lots of water. 
 
Have a lovely week and stay cool! 
Carly Doyle 
Principal 
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Barham Garden Club Visit     
Members from the Barham Garden Club 
visited our Native Garden. Thank you to 
Rose Landini for showing the ladies our 
garden followed by a visit to the hall to 
look at the Art Spectacular. The 
following is a thank you note left with a 
donation from the five garden members 
who visited.   

The BK  Garden Club had a wonderful 
visit on Sat 24th Nov to the native garden 
of the Wakool Burraboi School and were 
very impressed with the work Rosie 
Landini and team have put in to getting 
the garden to its current stage. The five 
garden members were then taken on an 
art tour of the Wakool Hall’s current 
exhibition by the school students. What 
an amazing amount of creativity 
involved in all the displays. Well done to 
all concerned.  

                                    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P & C Report 
Last Monday P & C met to discuss how 
staff, community and parents could work 
together to continue improving our 
school. P & C President Robin McClay, 
executive and Geoff Till (General 
Assistant) will be organising a clean up 
for the school at the end of the year. The 
date will be released in the newsletter. 
 
 

3/4/5/6 Class Report 
The boys and girls have enjoyed 
listening to ‘Diary of a Wimpy Kid’ as 
modelled reading. Modelled reading 
involves the teacher reading in a fluent 
manner, modelling effective reading 
behaviours. However, I have been 
unable to control laughing out aloud 
when reading about the ‘stinky cheese’. 
Some of the reading behaviours for 
modelling this Term have included 
leading students to make predictions 
about the story, identifying familiar 
words and phrases, recognising new 
words and phrases; fluency, phrasing 
and comprehension.  To celebrate 
finishing the book the students will be 
watching the film ‘Dairy of a Wimpy Kid’. 
After viewing they will compare the 
similarities and discuss the differences 
between the film and the book using a 
graphic organiser (a venn diagram).  
In the Navy Mathematics group the boys 
and girls have been involved in 
assessment and revision. They created 
some fantastic factor trees, when 
revisiting multiplication. These are on 
display in the classroom and show that a 
number may be made by multiplying two 
or more other numbers together. The 
numbers that are multiplied together are 
called factors of the final number. The 
tree designs display this concept 
creatively. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s beginning to feel like Christmas. 
Christmas has come to our classroom. 
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K/1/2 Swimming 
Students in K/1/2 have been having a lot 
of fun while learning to swim. They are 
looking forward to a BBQ and swim 
party on Thursday to conclude their 
swimming lessons. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K/1/2 news 
Macca was very excited to spend the 
weekend with Katie, helping her to set 
up her Christmas tree. Katie has put in a 
huge effort to learn her sight words and 
has finished her words for the year! She 
is also working on becoming more 
independent and attempting her work 
before asking for help. What a great 
effort Katie! Macca is very proud of you. 
K/1/2 finished their novel 'James and the 
Giant Peach' on Friday. The class loved 
this book and we think Roald Dahl is 
magnificent (and a little peculiar). 
Students in K/1/2 have been swimming 
in the afternoons at Vicky's. Everyone 
involved has been so impressed with the 
behaviour and attitude of all children. 
The students have had the challenge of 
remembering to hang out their 
swimmers and towel every afternoon. 
Well done, K/1/2 on being so 
independent. 
 
Sport 
Last week students continued to 
develop their dancing skills, which were 
then showcased at the school assembly. 
Congratulations on such great 
enthusiasm in learning the dances. Over 
the next two weeks students will 
continue with dance and begin to create 
their own simple dances. 
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Vintage Cowgirl Photography 
 
For a unique photography experience… 
• Lifestyle Portraits  
            (have your own fashion shoot!) 
• Weddings & Events 
• Portraits, families and children 
• Animals & Livestock 
• Commercial Photography & 
copywriting   
  service               
• Professional hair and makeup 
 
Amber and Jeanette Rhodes 
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